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Respected Heads of Dormitories! Respected Dormitory Students! 

 

 

In order to prevent the spread of the new coronavirus, subject to the announcement of the Prime 

Minister on the 9th of November 2020, we order the following measures. 

 

1. All Hungarian citizen students are obliged to fully move out of the university dormitory 

buildings by the 15th of November 2020 and return home. 

2. The University of Szeged further provides dormitory housing for foreign students. 

3. If a student is unable to move out by the above deadline or is not able to find 

accommodation in the absence of dormitory housing (in particular: PhD students, 

students who are participating in volunteer work, students working in addition/parallel 

to their studies, students who are at risk or may face endangerment if were to return 

home, trainees, etc.), kindly submit a request for individual assessment - addressed to 

the Rector of the University - to the head of the Dormitory. 

 

Issued on the 9th of November 2020, Szeged. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully: 

 

 

 

Dr. Judit Fendler sgd. 

Chancellor 

 

Prof. Dr. László Rovó sgd. 

Rector 

 

 

 


